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October 30, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton
Director, Office of Nuclear
Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units Nos. 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
Environmental Qualification of Class

IE Equipment
Revised Orders for Modification of License

Dear Mr. Denton:

By letter to you dated October 23, 1980, Arkansas
Power & Light Company asked for an extension of time in
which to request a hearing on the referenced Order _s for
modification of the licenses for Arkansas Nuclear One,

i Units Nos. 1 and 2. Alternatively, if the request for
an extension was denied, the letter was to be treated
as a request for hearing.

Subsequent to the transmittal of that letter, the
NRC Staff issued Supplement No. 3 to I&E Bulletin 79-OlB,
which revised the requirements imposed by the Orders.
Supplement No. 3 has resolved the concerns which AP&L had
in timely responding to the Orders.

. ..

Accordingly, AP&L hereby withdraws the alternative
requests for an extension of time or fo. a hearing made
in its October 23 letter to you.

Sincer 1 ,
/

Nichol' - Reynolds
Counse bi Arkansas Power

& L1 ompany.

cc: Guy S. Vissing (Hand Delivered) d g
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